
0 MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

August 21, 2001 

Members, Board of Supervisors 

Supervisor Mark Church 
ti 

Recommendation of Commission on Aging Reappointments 

I am pleased to recommend the following members of the Commission on Aging for 
reappointment as recommended to me by the Commission on Aging Appointments 
Committee. All commissioners have agreed to serve, subject to the Board of Supervisors 
approval. These appointments will expire on June 30,2004. 

Recommendations for ReaDnointment 

Andre Belarmino 

Marvin Goldman 

Francis (Scott) Smyth, M.D. 

Arline Elliott 

Helen E. Karr, Esq. 


